



Division of Liberal Arts Tel: (318) 473-6470

July 9, 2001

Dr. Anna Burns Bolton Library LSU at Alexandria Alexandria, Louisiana

Dear Dr. Burns:

Thank you for your invitation for me to present a talk at your proposed conference on the CCC. I will be happy to provide information about some national and international aspects of the Great Depression of the 1930s which will provide perspective about the CCC experience.

Please contact me if I can provide additional information.

Sincerely,

Jerry P. Sanson, PhD

**Professor** 

History and Political Science